
Dear all,

We would like to follow up on our previous request for NQDW data. Will you be able to submit these 
data by [FOLLOW UP DATE]? 

Additionally, is there anything your team needs to be able to submit these data? 

Sincerely,
NORC NQDW Team

NORC at the University of Chicago 
4350 East-West Highway, 8th Floor 
Bethesda, MD 20814 

This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain proprietary and/or privileged information. Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by 
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